
Dear Oregon Senators, 
 
As rural Oregonians I'm writing to you to vote YES! For the National Popular Vote, The National Popular 
Vote Interstate Compact.  We want to elect our President in the general election with everyone's vote 
counting.  The NPV Interstate Compact assures that votes in ALL 50 states count, not just the votes in 
the swing states, those divided battleground states that in the 2016 general election received 94% of the 
Presidential campaign events and visits.  Presidential candidates need to campaign actively in all 50 
states.  It's time for the "winner takes all" laws to be set aside.   
 
Let's have Oregon join Delaware and Colorado this year in signing the NPV compact. 
It's the Oregon legislature's job, and the time is now. 
 
Thank you for voting YES! 
 
Mimi Maduro & Michael Stevens 
2203 Dundas Way 
Mosier, Oregon. 97040 
 

Mimi M. Maduro  

“The master's tools will never be used to dismantle the master's house."  --Audre Lorde 

 


